
Safety in Bell Towers 
 
The CCCBR (Central Council of Church Bell Ringers) has issued six advice statements on 
safety in towers, including information about safeguarding.  
 
The links to the relevant pages are: 
 
Child Protection in Bell Towers  
https://cccbr.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/GN3v9.pdf  
 
General statement on Safeguarding Children in Towers 
https://cccbr.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/statement-of-cofe-requirements-for-
safeguarding.pdf  
 
Safeguarding of Children in Towers   
https://cccbr.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/safeguarding-children-in-towers.pdf  
 
Child Protection Officer (CPO) – suggested Job Description 
https://cccbr.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/GN3_CPO_JobDv8.pdf  
 
Guidance on Tower Safety and Risk Assessment 
https://cccbr.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/GN3v9.pdf  
 
Guidance on Tower Management 
https://cccbr.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/GN2v8.pdf  
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